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  Weekly newsletter 

Friday 16th  December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

As we come to the end of the autumn term, on behalf of all the Emmanuel team, I would like to thank you for 
all the kindness and generosity you have shown members of staff; it is much appreciated!   
 
KS1 nativity 
Well done to all the children in Year 1 and Year 2 for their nativity performances this week.  Unfortunately, I 
was unable to be there but I am reliably informed their singing and acting was brilliant! Well done too to Mr 
Wright and Miss Zehra for working so hard on their performance. 
 
Christingle 
I hope you enjoyed our Christingle service this week and my thanks go to all the members of staff for ensuring 
it went so smoothly.  Thank you too to Martina’s dad, Matthew, for taking such lovely photos; a few of which 
are below. 

 
Cost of living  
A reminder Camden has produced this helpful leaflet, which details all the support that is available for 
families who may be struggling financially over the Christmas holiday. 

 
Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Reception 

 
 

 
Wishing you and your family a joyful and peaceful Christmas holiday and we look forward to seeing you on 
Wednesday 4th January 2023. 
 
Miss Burns and the Emmanuel team 

 

Class Attendance 

Nursery 76.3% 

Reception 99.3% 
Year 1 93.2% 

Year 2 96.7% 

Year 3 95.2% 

Year 4 84.9% 

Year 5 83.5% 

Year 6 84.3% 

School  89.7% 
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School visionaries 

Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  
From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  

 

Iulia and Dmitiriifrom Nursery 
Zachary and Harry from Reception 

Cali Helena in Year 1 
Sadie and Euan in Year 2 

Amelia  and Lucie in Year 3 
Henry and Caitlin in Year 4 

Sebastian and Natalie in Year 5 
Ummul and Alexei  in  Year 6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates  
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Mental Health Support Team (MHST) Webinar Series for Parents/Carers of Primary School 
Children and Secondary School aged Young People 

 
The MHST are pleased to offer parents/carers a series of workshops to support their children’s well-being. There are 
11 topics in total with workshops being offered from this point until the end of Spring term.  
 
 
Each workshop will last up to 60 minutes and have an optional follow-up of 30 minutes for parents/carers to ask 
questions or discuss the topic further.  Parents and carers can register for any of the above webinars through 
Eventbrite for free at: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-parent-and-carer-webinar-series-2022-2023-tickets-415252660887 
Or please scan the QR code using your mobile phone’s camera:  
 

 
 
The scheduled topics for the rest of this term and Spring term are as follows:  

 

Webinar topic 
Intended Parent 
Audience 

Date Time 

Parent Self Care 
Primary & 

Secondary 
Wednesday 11th January 

2023 

12.00-13.00 

Q and A: 13.00 to 13.30 

Parent-child interactions 
Primary & 

Secondary    

Wednesday 18th January 

2023 

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Sibling Rivalry  
Primary  Wednesday 25th January 

2023 

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Sleep  
Primary & 

Secondary   
Friday 3rd February   

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Screen-time  
Primary & 

Secondary   
 Friday 10th February  

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Understanding adolescent 

development  

Secondary  
Friday 24th February  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30  

Having therapeutic conversations 

with your child  

Primary & 

Secondary    
Friday 3rd March  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Supporting childhood worries  
Primary & 

Secondary   
Friday 10th March  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Anxiety in Adolescence 
Secondary 

Friday 17th March  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

 
If you have any questions or suggestions, please get in touch with Lorraine Watkins, the school ELSA 

at wellbeing@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk or direct with the Camden MHST team - Tajwar Hussain, 
Senior School Practitioner/Parenting Support: Thussain2@tavi-port.nhs.uk 
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